
8/10/2023 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

I am writing this letter for GB Oliver.  GB has been a varsity starter for our baseball team for the last two 

years.  Gb travels an hour to get to our practices and is very dedicated to our program.  The last two 

years GB has grown and improved in many ways.  We look forward to his participation to our program 

for his Senior year with leadership and helping the young players! 

Thank you 

 

Tory Giacomo 

Head Baseball Coach 

Raton High School 

Tory.giacomo@ratonschools.com 

575-707-0715 

mailto:Tory.giacomo@ratonschools.com

